
Hello Franklin Families!

Thank you for supporting us with AASA testing this week. Your children were here on time and
worked diligently on the tests. We will have the results this summer.

Also, thank you for participating in the Parent/Teacher Conferences. If you have any questions,
please feel free to contact your child’s teacher.

We have about 6 weeks left in the school year. Please encourage your child to continue to work
hard and finish strong.

After Hours/Aftercare phone # (480)793-2979 (3:30-5:30 p.m. Mon.-Fri.).

Staff Resumes are available in the office.

Important Dates:
April
19 - Progress Reports will be sent home.
26 - No school - Office will be closed
30- Sunnyslope Band - Childrens Museum
May
6 - Grand Canyon 6th grade field trip
9 - Sunnyslope Opera (grades 4-6) times TBA
11- Prescott Parade - Band leaves at 6am
14 - Advanced Band field trip
16- Lake Pleasent Field Trip (5th-6th) only
21- Band Choir Concert 3rd -6th 10am and 6pm - Early release
22- Awards Day - Early release
23 - Board Game Day - Early release
24 - Last day of school – Field Day - Early release

😄



Thank you!

Diane Boardman
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